
 

Dear Harmony Parent/Guardian, 

Harmony Public Schools is off to a fantastic start for the 2024-25 school year! It’s 

wonderful to see all our students back in the classroom, engaged in learning. As we move forward, 

we want to emphasize the critical importance of strong attendance for every student. Each day a 

student is absent is a missed opportunity for learning, which can impact not only their own 

academic progress but also the learning environment for the entire class. Research shows that 

students with frequent absences are at greater risk of lower academic achievement, failure, and 

even dropping out of school. 

To raise awareness about chronic absenteeism and provide valuable information and 

resources to our parents and students, Harmony Public Schools is launching an Attendance 

Awareness Campaign. Throughout September, in honor of National Attendance Awareness 

Month, we will be hosting a series of activities, including a poster contest, attendance culture days, 

and monthly student attendance raffles for those with perfect attendance. Details of these events 

will be shared through our campus social media accounts and weekly newsletters. 

We’re excited for the festivities to begin and encourage you to motivate your children to 

participate and attend school every day. Thank you for your continued support and commitment 

to your child’s excellent attendance. 
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